
             
    

 

    

 
 

    

  
  

  
    

   
 

   
 
 

   
     

    
 

          
  

 
   

            
              

            
          

          
            

                
            
       

 
 

     
      

 

 

    
              
                
                

Gavin Newsom 
California Environmental Protection Agency California Governor 

Jared Blumenfeld 
Secretary for Environmental Protection 

Department of Rachel Machi Wagoner 
Resources Recycling and Recovery CalRecycle Director 

January 19, 2022 

Michael Condon, Chair, EAC 
5500 Overland Avenue, Suite 110 
San Diego, CA 92123 

Subject: Enforcement Advisory Council Resolution 2021-08, Revision to Ralph Hunter 
Memorial Award Webpage 

Dear Mr. Condon, 

I am writing in response to Enforcement Advisory Council (EAC) Resolution 2021-08, 
received January 3, 2022, and passed at the EAC meeting on November 10, 2021. 

The resolution approves revisions to the Ralph Hunter Memorial Award webpage by 
providing additional information in the procedures section for nomination package 
submissions. This update will increase consistency among nominations statewide and 
will assist the EAC during candidate scoring and deliberations. 

I agree with the changes voted on by the EAC to amend the procedures to support 
consistency in Ralph Hunter Memorial Award nominations submitted to the EAC. The 
CalRecycle web page will be updated accordingly. 

Sincerely, 

Mark de Bie, Deputy Director 
Waste Permitting, Compliance & Mitigation Division 

Cc: EAC Members 
Martin Perez, CalRecycle, Training and Assistance Section 
Paulina Lawrence, CalRecycle, Branch Chief, Permitting and Assistance Branch 
Lars Seifert, CCDEH, Solid Waste and Resource Recovery Committee 
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